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BRANCH ACTIVITY REPORT TO COUNCIL, November,  2003 
 
 
BRANCH ACTIVITIES 
 
• The October and November executive meetings were held on September 21st 

and November 18th respectively. 
 
• The branch participated in and provided judges for our local Lego challenge 

on November 15th. 
 
 
BRANCH BUDGET 
 
• The branch is financially sound. 
  
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
• The branch’s annual CPD day scheduled for November 25th was cancelled due 

to insufficient registration. We hope to reschedule for Spring 2004.  
 
• Quiz Night is scheduled for January/February 2004. 
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